
From: George W Ellison <eliz-geo@juno.com> 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Wed Aug 13 17:43 
Subject: Fwd: RDEIR/SDEIS 
 
 
Thank you for sending me the Notice of Availability. 
 
I wonder if the La Rumorosa Wind Options could be sited on the "Proposed Wind Resource Energy Area 
per Sempra's Permit" in Figure 1 and a connection made to the "Existing CFE 230 kV Tijuana/Mexicali 
Transmission Line, new parallel line analyzed in DEIR/S" rather than connecting to the "Potential 230 kV 
Transmission Route to Mexican Wind Farms in La Rumorosa Area as analyzed in DEIR/S"? 
 
Also, I wonder if there has been any consideration of the effects of a major earthquake on plans for the 
Sunrise Powerlink.  Seems to me we should be encouraging solar panels on ALL rooftops ASAP so we 
have electricity from many sources when "The Big One" strikes.  Might SDG&E be given exclusive 
rights to leasing of panels to homeowners, schools, and businesses? 
 
George Ellison 
3546 Kite St 
San Diego, CA 92103-4713 
619.688.0667 
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